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School is Back 2020!
How did the school year start for our partner schools this year?

December 21, 2020

Our project “55 for 50” was a success. We visited 6 schools and provided didactic
materials and masks to teachers. We also provided each school with several
portable hand washing stations, soaps, hand sanitizers and hand hygiene posters.

https://www.congo4tomorrow.org/donate


Discussion with teachers and school directors

Our visits also included a dialogue with
the school teachers and directors to
describe Congo4Tomorrow’s objectives
and the main objective of project “55 for
50”. We discussed the potential of a long
term partnership with each school.
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Handwashing demonstrations with the children

As part of an awareness campaign
against infectious diseases linked to
inadequate hand hygiene, our volunteer
healthcare professionals made hand
hygiene demonstrations to teach the
children how to protect themselves.
They also demonstrated proper use of
hand sanitizers and explained the
benefits of using them regularly.

Given the COVID-19 pandemic, it is
crucial at this moment for children to
remain healthy and able to go to school.
Congo4Tomorrow was honored to
participate in the fight against this
deadly disease and spread the message
of disease prevention to the children.

This was a fun-filled activity for all the
children. They enjoyed learning about
infectious diseases, specifically COVID-19.
They also were delighted by the interactive
activities and the hand hygiene games.
They were mostly proud to show their
classmates how much they had learned.

Every classroom was provided with hand
hygiene posters as a reminder of the proper
technique for all children to apply regularly.
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What’s next?
During our dialogue with the school authorities and teaching body, we realized
how immense the needs are. Some schools are in great need of desks to
accommodate the growing number of students given the fact that elementary
school has become free throughout the nation. Many of the needs we have
identified are being reviewed for future projects. We have more in store for 2021
and we continue to count on your participation. Stay tuned for more information.
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